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I oppose HB3103. Oregon's publicly-owned forests should be real forests not just 

tree farms for the industry.  There is so much private "timberland" in Oregon that has 

been converted to tree farms and are no longer forests. This is not sustainable,  Our 

state-owned forests must be managed as forests that include habitats, watershed 

protection, and intact ecosystems.  The timber industry already has enough.  Vote 

NO on HB3103. 


